"A City for All Ages"



CITY OF PORT ST. LUCIE

Building Department

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Joel A. Dramis

SUBJECT: Letters of Support

DATE: 08/27/2020

CC:

The Building Department provided a summary of the proposed ordinance changes, along with the commercial permit fee comparisons, to Treasure Coast Builders Association, Economic Development Council of St. Lucie County, and St Lucie County Chamber of Commerce for their review and support.

Attached is a letter of support from Maddie Williams with TCBA along with comments from Jill Marasa with EDC. At this time, we have not received any additional comments in opposition or support.

Should you need additional information, feel free to contact me.

JAD/tv